
ON FRIDAY
2ND AUGUST 

FROM 12
NOON

Grandparent's Day
WE WILL BE

CELEBRATING

Our liturgy will be streamed into each

classroom. This will begin at  12 noon.

Following the liturgy we will have open

classrooms until 1pm.

Lunch can be shared with your

grandchildren on the playground. Please

bring your own lunch.   

 A small afternoon tea for adults will be

provided by our PIP Team.


